
Date :

City of Long Beach
Working Together to Serve

October 9, 2007

To :

	

Mayor and Members of the City Council

From :

	

Gary DeLong, Federal Legislation Committee Chair

Subject:

	

Recommendation to Extend the Contract with Carpi Clay & Smith for Federal
Advocacy Services

Memorandum

R-23

The Federal Legislation Committee, at its September 24, 2007 meeting,
approved a motion asking the City Council to consider extending the City's
contract with Carpi Clay & Smith (formally known as E . Del Smith and Company)
through the end of the 2007 calendar year .

It is the recommendation of the Federal Legislation Committee that the City
Council consider this request .

Respectfully submitted,

FEDERAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE

Counciimr Gary DeL ng, Chair




